
EVERY gift to The Tomorrow Fund makes a difference to a child 
with cancer. There are so many ways to help!

	 •Annual Appeal – make a tax-deductible donation to our 	
	 Annual Appeal. 
	 •Monthly or Quarterly Giving – donate 
	 automatically with your credit card.
	 •Kids for Kids Campaign – a special fundraising program 	
	 for schools and youth groups.
	 •Employee Giving – invite a Tomorrow Fund speaker to 		
	 your workplace; donate through your workplace;  
	 designate a gift through the United Way#3790.
	 •Planned Giving – leave a legacy in your will or 			
	 estate plan.
	 •Honorary Gifts – celebrate a wedding, birthday, or
	 other special occasion with a gift to The Tomorrow Fund.
	 •Memorial Gifts – pay tribute to a loved one with your 		
	 donation.  A special acknowledgement  will be sent to the 	
	 family.
	 •Special Events – attend a Tomorrow Fund event, such 		
	 as our annual Stroll or Fantasy Ball, or create an event 		
	 of your own!
	 •Volunteer – volunteers are the heart and soul of 		
	 The Tomorrow Fund. Help out in our office, at 
	 our events, or join a committee.

DONATE TODAY!

THANK YOU!

Come Stroll with Us!

for children with cancer

Rhode Island Hospital Campus
593 Eddy Street
Providence, RI 02903
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Our Mission

The 8th Annual Tomorrow Fund Stroll will be held on Sunday,
April 25th at Garden City Shopping Center in Cranston. The
Stroll is organized by a committee of volunteers and
parents of children with cancer.

Individuals and teams are encouraged to participate in the
Stroll and collect as many pledges as possible. A minimum
donation of $20 per walker or family is required.

Walkers can register by mail by Monday, April 19 or in –
person the day of the Stroll. Check in begins at 8:45am.
“Tomorrow Fund Stroll” t-shirts will be distributed on a first-
come, first serve basis.

The Stroll starts at 10:00 am. Participants can walk as few or
as many laps around the shopping center as they wish.
Refreshments , entertainment and a raffle will follow the
event.

For more information please call The Tomorrow Fund at
401-444-8811.



for children with cancer

Our website underwent
major changes recently
bringing a new look, a
new way to navigate and
new features.

The new site also features
one of our own Tomorrow
Fund Kids, Megan Butler,
thus highlighting the most
important part of our
mission, the kids.

Some new features can be
found right on the home 
pagestructured
for ease in finding
needs and interests quickly.
These new features include;
a Share Your Story section, a
Tomorrow Fund Kid’s segment and
a Calendar of Events.

Share Your Story asks families
and friends of The Tomorrow
Fund to share their thoughts and
experiences allowing us to stay in
touch. It also allows sponsors the
opportunity to share the details
and pictures of events being held
throughout Rhode Island for The
Tomorrow Fund. This exciting new
feature allows us to communicate
with both Tomorrow Fund families
and sponsors, and to share these
happenings with the community.

If you’re looking for a Tomorrow
Fund event or details of ones you
are involved in, then check out
our new Calendar page. The
Calendar breaks down events
by month enabling you to locate
Tomorrow Fund events faster. You
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WE CAN’T SAY HOW KIDS WITH CANCER WILL GROW UP...WE JUST WANT TO MAKE SURE THEY DO!!

“Everyone who has ever touched 
Holly’s life (and mine) has been 
such a blessing.  I will be a part
of The Tomorrow Fund forever. “

~Ronnie Anderton

The Tomorrow 
Fund is the only local 

nonprofit organization that 
provides daily financial and emotional 

support to children with cancer and 
their families.  We work to increase public 
awareness of childhood cancer and we 
promote research to improve the care 

and wellbeing of children 
with cancer. 

Our Mission

•  The Tomorrow Fund is an independent 
and local nonprofit organization. 

• We provide direct financial assistance 
to children with cancer and their families. 

•  We provide support to The Tomorrow 
Fund Clinic at Hasbro Children’s Hospital. 

•  The Tomorrow Fund programs provide 
support groups, parent consultants, com-
munity education, and psycho-social 
research.

You can make a  
difference in 

 the life of children 
with cancer. 

 Your donations are 
tax deductible.  

A New Look for the New Year!A New Look for the New Year!

can access this feature directly at the 
home page or through the News
and Events tab, making it simple to use
for both current and new browsers.

You’ll also notice some updated
elements. A “DONATE NOW” button
located on each page makes it easy
for donors to donate online via The
Tomorrow Fund’s Paypal account. You
can also contact The Tomorrow Fund
directly through the website, to update
contact information such as an email
address or to sign up for Tomorrow Fund
mailings.

Go to www.tomorrowfund.org to see
what it is all about.
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President
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Secretary
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ABOUT THE 
TOMORROW
FUND
The Tomorrow Fund was
founded in 1985 by a group of
local physicians and parents of
children with cancer to ease the
traumatic financial and emo-
tional burdens that accompany
this dreaded disease. Each
year, more than 90% of the chil-
dren in RI and southeastern Mas-
sachusetts who are diagnosed
with cancer receive treatment in
The Tomorrow Fund Clinic. From
hospital parking passes to bone
marrow transplant expenses, our
programs form a “safety net” for
these courageous kids and their
families as they face the daily
challenges and harsh realities of
childhood cancer.

WWW.TOMORROWFUND.ORG
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SIGN IS UP!for  children with cancer

Teen Group Flies through the Air
submitted by Stephanie J Atlas, LICSW, EdM, Clinical Social Work, Pediatric Oncology, Sickle Cell & GI, Hasbro 
Children’s Hospitalhh

On November 11,
Veteran’s Day, The
Tomorrow Fund Teen
Group regulars had
the opportunity
to experience
Newport from the
air. The group of 7
teens, and social
workers Stephanie
Atlas and Rachel
Bloch, traveled to
Middletown, RI and
took to the air (3 at
a time) with Bird’s
Eye View Helicopter. The group enjoyed this unique opportunity viewing the
mansions, corn maze and golf courses from the air .

Upon landing, the group went to Newport for lunch at Brick Alley Pub. A good
time was had by all. Thanks to The Tomorrow Fund for providing us with this
amazing experience!!!

Teens from left to right: David Pelletier, Henry Andrade, Chelsea Cornman, staff members 
Stephanie Atlas and Rachel Bloch, Fabio Castro, Katherine Muth, Jazel Rubio, Xenia Fernandez

 

On March 11, 2010, Hasbro Children’s Hospital and Lifespan unveiled the
long awaited and much anticipated signage officially designating The To-
morrow Fund Clinic in the Edwin N. Forman Pediatric Hematology Oncol-
ogy Center. The sign is in honor of our founder, Dr. Edwin Forman, former
Chief of Pediatrics Hematology/Oncology.

The Clinic was relocated to the upper lobby of Hasbro Children’s Hospital
in 2009 to provide a larger space with more exam rooms to accommo-
date the increased number of
patients seeking treatment.

“We are very excited about the
unveiling,” states Barbara Duch-
arme, Executive Director of The
Tomorrow Fund, “as it reinforces
and strengthens our commit-
ment to children with cancer
and accentuates our ongoing,
symbiotic relationship with the
Lifespan community.”
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Good Cause Volley Ball Team poses before game in honor of The Tomorrow 
Fund.  Front row, L-R: Steve Brosnihan; Norman Escobar; Ed Tanguay; Mary 
Ann Escobar; Ly Chin; Kathy McClean; Andrew Taranto. Back row, L-R: 
Manny Escobar; Ron Thiboutot; Paul Pappas; Bill Brickach; Nicole Comeau; 
Normand Thiboutot; Jason Chin.

Barbara Ducharme, The Tomorrow Fund’s Executive Director accepts 
donation from Ken Ledo from Border to Border.

Whitney Washbum, Bryce McGillivray, Amanda and 
Coach Kelly of the South Kingstown Lady Rebels Soccer 
Team with Kathy Connolly, Development Director.

Holly Oppenheimer, 
Brenda Loiselle-DuClos, 
Natchala Morales, Mark 
Male, Kellie Dougherty 
and Marcia Berthiame--
Independent Insurance 
Agents of RI/ RI Young 
Agents Group with 
Barbara Ducharme, 
Executive Director.

BJ’s Stephanie Venditelli and Stephen Webb present 
check to Kathy Connolly, Developement Director of 
The Tomorrow Fund.  

Dr. Greg Lockhart, Kathy Connolly, Development Director, Barbara 
Ducharme, Executive Director  and Frank Donahue, Executive Direc-
tor of the RIAAP.

Providence College students 
Kenneth Chabert and Timothy 
Pleines with Kathy Connolly 
Development Director.

University of Rhode Island Resident’s Life & SAA Pancake breakfast for The Tomorrow Fund.

Salute to Donors



In the winter of 2006, Colby Blanchet and Chris Masse decided to 
hold a small eggnog drinking contest to raise funds towards an 
independent film project.  The event, which they called “Nogfest”, 
was held in Colby’s driveway and was a hit on a very small scale.
As the years progressed, Nogfest added live music and friendly 
competitions.  What once started out with 20 people in a driveway 
grew to over 100 people making it necessary to move the event to 	
	 a new venue in Slater Park.  

Chris, encouraged by his Aunt Chris Black, a 
longtime volunteer and avid supporter, was 
curious to learn more about The Tomorrow 
Fund.  In 2009, Nogfest founders visited The 
Tomorrow Fund.  After seeing and hearing 
more about The Tomorrow Fund’s Mission, 
they were inspired and honored to help such 
an amazing organization.  Nogfest 2009, 
with about 300 peopled in attendance, 
raised $1,200 with proceeds donated to The 
Tomorrow Fund.   

“We imagine the attendance will at least 
double again for Nogfest  2010. With that in mind, I 
hope we’ll be able to double our donation amount 
next year and help out hundreds of sick children and 
their families,” stated Chris Masse, co-founder of 

Nogfest.

Nogfest founder Chris Masse and Colby Blanchet, present 

fundraising proceeds to  Kathy Connolly, Development 

Director and Barbara Ducharme, Executive director of 

The Tomorrow Fund.

In second grade, Danielle Perez developed a strange rash that was later
diagnosed as ITP, Idiopathic Thrombocytopenic Purpura. Dnaielle was seven
years old when she became a patient in The Tomorrow Fund Kid.

She began her weekly routine at the Clinic, having her blood drawn, tested
and receiving treatment, not able to understand what was wrong. She met
many new people in the Clinic.

“They were always so friendly to me. I felt like I was a normal child, in a place
that made me feel happy and loved,” says Danielle.

Danielle was treated for ITP three times throughout grade school, each time
receiving therapy in The Tomorrow Fund Clinic.

Danielle has since recovered from ITP and is a senior at North Kingstown High School. For her senior paper
and project, Danielle decided to give back to The Tomorrow Fund for all the support and help that they
provide to families.

Her paper explains the impact that support from family, friends, and other has on the track of survival for
cancer patients. In tandem with her paper, Danielle organized a
board game, card game and book drive collecting over 300 items
from throughout her local community.

“I wish I could have seen the faces on the children when I delivered
all the items collected but already knew from past experience how
this would brighten their lives,” Danielle explained. “I’m so grateful
for all that The Tomorrow Fund did for me and I knew I had to do
something back. “  

Growing Up and Giving Back

Fun and Games to benefit The Tomorrow Fund

Danielle and her classmates, delivering over 300 donated 
books, board and card games to The Tomorrow Fund.



In Memory of....
June 1, 2009-December 31, 2009 

Edward J. Abbenante
Mary L. Abbenante

Collin Aldrich
JoAnne M. Chiaradio
Mr. & Mrs. Thomas Liguori, Jr.

Pauline Allard
Jeannette Pouliot

Frank Altieri
Bob & Sandra Cioe
Kenneth & Marcia LoPresti & Family
Thomas Santopietro

Teresa C. Ambrosino
Mr. & Mrs. Roland J. Masterson

Mary Avakian
Mr. & Mrs. Agnooni Baligian

Tyler Ballou
Charlotte & Richard Parfitt
Audrey & Mark Sullivan

Charles “Chuck” Barnard
Carol Boscia

Henry W. Bartholomay
Mr. & Mrs. John J. Libera

Sammy S. Beausoleil
Carol E. Beausoleil

Robert Bergner
Bunny & Bud Lang

Ann Bloom
Mr. & Mrs. Donald Yarlas
Fredda & Stuart Yarlas

Karen Boggs
Bill & Barbara Brzezinski

Marie Bonaminio
Dr. Andrew Silverman & Staff

Everett Bonner Jr.
Margaret Bonner

Carmeno Boscia
Mr. & Mrs. Robert E. Almberg
Mr. & Mrs. Robert Armstrong
Nancy Bacon
Bob Bevilacqua
Lois Bogda
Anthony Borzaro
Mr. & Mrs. Raymond D. Boscia
Mr. & Mrs. Richard D. Brearley
Edward & Theresa Bruno
Geroge, Mary Lou, Alfred &  
Caroline Calcagni
Mr. & Mrs. John S. Carney, Jr.
Mr. & Mrs. Leonard S. Comella
Mr. & Mrs. Anthony DeAngelis, Jr.
Sandra & Joe D’Ercole
Lynn & Kevin Dolan
Barbara & Duke Ducharme

Charlie & Teresa Feula
Mr. & Mrs. William Forte
Lucille Furia
Ray, Michaela & Mark Geary
Rita Gervasio & Auntie
Mr. & Mrs. Costantino J. Giusti
Patricia Grasso
Mr. & Mrs. Joseph Gruttadauria
Paul Johnson
Kathy Kearney
Rose Ketchel
Eleanor Macera
Mr. & Mrs. Roland Manchester
Mr. & Mrs. Michael Mancini
Mr. & Mrs. Paul F. O’Malley
Bob & Rosemary Napolillo
Mr. & Mrs. Ralph A. Palumbo, Jr.
Mr. & Mrs. Raymond Pandozzi
Mr. & Mrs. Ralph Petronio
Dr. & Mrs. Joseph Pezza
Anita Pitocco
John & Ann Marie Silveira
Carol & George Solitro
Lora M. Solitro
Mr. & Mrs. Louis R. Stravato
Jack, Gloria & Ashley Stoehr
Mr. & Mrs. Robert G. Vacca
Scott & Diane Willborn
Builders Surplus Inc.
Cranston West Sunshine

Eugene Boucher
Mr. & Mrs. Roger Beauchemin
Janice Collins
Robert & Nancy Jones
Richard & Donna LaPorte
Barbara Marwell
Mr. & Mrs. Ernest Menard
Mrs. & Mrs. Carlin Nash

Joan Boucher
Grace D. Carpinelli
Arthur G. Johnson
Mr. & Mrs. Richard K. Lavers
BarbaraA.Marwell
Mr. & Mrs. Carlin Nash
Mr. & Mrs. Douglas R. Suhre

Irene Boutin
Gerald R. Boutin

Leo Boyajian
Roberta Boyajian

David Bradway
Judith Dawson

William Braga
Mr. & Mrs. Norman Braga

Matthew C. Breede
Dr. & Mrs. Matthew J. Breede
Nancy & Walt Quick

Holly Brizard
Brizard & Son General Painting Co

Barbara Broderick
Linda L. Creapeau
 

Josephine Brown
Louise & Cynthia DiBona

Mariah Burda
Mr. & Mrs. Carlos Cota Marie Burda
Mr. & Mrs. David B. Butterfield
Mr. & Mrs. Edward E. LaChapelle, Jr.
Lori Lapre
Dorothy E. McFetters

Mr. Buxbaum
Justin & Sandra Strauss

Dana Capuano
Roberta Capuano
Tom Heffernan

Jeffrey Carnevale
Tricia DeCristofaro

Alice Carolan
Richard J. Brown
Mr. & Mrs. John Carolan
Kendall Management, Inc.

Matthew Caron
Barbara A. Hurley 
Pauline Caron Tuemmler

Fred Chaffee
Ellen Buegling

Edmond Chouinard
Amelia Chouinard

Elmira Ciccone
Louise & Cynthia DiBona

Anthony Cioe
Lisa M. Corsi
Mr. & Mrs. Duke Ducharme
Mr. & Mrs. Arthur J. Kaufman

Robert Coe
C. Joyce Coe

Ann Colardo
Roslyn B. DiStefano
Angelo & Marie Marchetti

Rose Conner
Emily & Garth Conner
Jennifer & Jordan Ruden

Ellen Connors
Carol Boscia

Jimmy Coogan
Josh, Stacy & Diane Greenberg

Megan Cordeiro
John, Teresa, Chelsea & Sarah 
Cordeiro

Mary Costa
Frank, Patricia & Dylan Barone
Colt Andrew’s School
Mr. & Mrs. Edward Costa
Ann Hall
Mr. & Mrs. Joseph Ridling & Son
 

Margaret Cotsell
Beth Dressler

Rachel Cournoyer
Steven Bates
Diane Cournoyer
Ana DeJuquevedo

Jonathan DaDalt
Robin Asbury
Elizabeth J. Bailey
Melanie & Ron Barlow
Michael Barry
Mr. & Mrs. Lawrence E. Blakeman
Dorothy Boorse
Mr. & Mrs. Louis Bruno
Frank Budnick
Donna Cambio
Mr. & Ms. Todd E. Cowger
W. E. Douglas Creed
Rachel & Robert Cruz
Judith Dealteris
Scott & Vicki Desjardins
Mr. & Mrs. Lawrence E. Delgrego
Mr. & Mrs. Erle Gardner
Georgia State University Foundation
Timothy F. Hefarty
Kathleen Huot
Virginia Ingram
Mr. & Mrs. James Izzi
Lillian Jansen
Ronald & Kate Jelinek
Kathryn Jervis
Yvonne Kreis
Maria Lee
Corey Lennon
Mr. & Mrs. J. C. Marshall, Jr.
Andrew J. McLelland
Margie McMaster
Mary Beth & John Mendes & Family
Kerry Moore
Marilyn E. Moore
Mr. & Mrs. Scott B. Moore
Susan Moore
Mr. & Mrs. James Moore
Henry R. Oppenheimer
Donald Osborne
Mr. & Mrs. Richard Paquet & Family
Anthony & Carol Picerno
Kate Reilly
Albert D. Ruzzo, Jr.
Mr. & Mrs. Paul S. Schmitt
Henry & Claire Schwarzbach
Emily Thayer
Sean Thompson
Mr. & Mrs. John H. Thornton, Jr.
Mr. & Mrs. William Walker
Gary B. Wernsing
Yan Xu
Diane Young
Audrey & Zhanna Vladyko
Zhongying Zhang
Mr. & Mrs. William Zuercher
Alicia Verdi –Peace Dale
Elementary
Julie Munroe-Peace Dale School
Aunt Fran & Uncle Nelson
Faculty & Staff College of Business 
Administration, URI
Wintonbury Baptist Church
The Hassell Family

In Memoriam  
We gratefully acknowledge the many friends of The Tomorrow Fund who have made generous gifts in memory of loved 
ones.  These thoughtful tributes will have a lasting effect on the lives of children with cancer.  This list reflects gifts made 
from June 1, 2009- December 31, 2009. We apologize in advance for any errors or omissions.



In Memory of continued...
June 1, 2009-December 31, 2009 

Anne Marie Dagesse
Robert & Linda Dagesse

Zachary Dauphinee
Lisa Sauer
Mr. & Mrs. Lester Saulter

Louise Dellefratte
Maj. Richard & Mrs. Fontaine

Antonetta DiCiurcio
Mr. & Mrs. Arnold T. Anderson, Jr.
Angela Corsi
Lisa Corsi
Mr. & Mrs. Carmine DiPetrillo
Mr. & Mrs. John DiPetrillo
Chuck Gangi
Mr. & Mrs. Frank Geczi
Mr. & Mrs. Jerry Pasela
Mr. & Mrs. John Poloski, Jr.
Donna Rotella
Mr. & Mrs. Richard Silvestri

William DuPont
Mary Paula DuPont Gladue

Tommy Dyer
Maureen E. Dyer

Robbie Eckert
John & Peggy Phillips

Jarrod Emmott
Mr. & Mrs. Earl O. Emmott

Stephanie Jeanne Ferragamo
Mr. & Mrs. John J. Ferragamo

Steven Flynn
Mr. & Mrs. Christina C. Bastien
Mr. & Mrs. Barry Beaudoin
Raymonde F. Blouin
Mr. & Mrs. Anthony A. Caccia, Jr.
Reeva G. Curran
Mr. & Mrs. Armando Damiani
Claire DeCesare
Annette Devine
Mr. & Mrs. Anthony DiRaimo
Pamela Garganta
Joan & Sylvia Goralnik
Patricia L. Hart
Beverly A. Haruben
Mr. & Mrs. Robert Houghton
Mickey Kurtzer
Mr. & Mrs. William G. Leonard
Mr. & Mrs. William F. McCarthy
Mr. & Mrs. David V. Marseglia
Mr. & Mrs. Mario D. Pantano
Mr. & Mrs. Edward J. Pyrek
Judy Ranaldi
Mr. & Mrs. Richard D. Sanberg, Sr.
Phyllis Solod
Mr. & Mrs. Robert E. Tavares
Marilyn & Nat Wolicki
The Shirley Family
Women & Infants Hospital 11-7 
East & West Units 6th Floor Sun-
shine Fund

Camden Fry
Tom & Maureen Walsh

Robert Fye
Cynthia A. Mauer
Pamela & Henry Mauer

Dorothy Gagne
Ruth & Fran DeLage
David & Dianne Gagne
Marc Goldstein
Lisa Micheletti
Denise & Pete Perrin
Carol Lee, Deb C, Elsie, Paul, Carol 
MC, Deb P, Donna Mel, Angela, 
Donna J & Sarah-Vanguard HME
United Steel Workers of America 
Local Union 1007
The Crew of The HOAA Ship Oscar 
Sette

Samantha M. Gauthier
Shirley M. Gauthier

Jerome Geller
The Ellman Family

Mrs. Frances Gerundio
Dr. & Mrs. Andrew Silverman

Allyson Gibree
Roberta Sparfven

Anita Goldstein
Sheldon, Betsy, Scott, Rhonda & 
Paris
 
Dick Goslee
Dick & Pat Santos

Jack Guerin
Annette & James Barnett
Mr. & Mrs. Roland W. Bergeron
Mr. & Mrs. Gary Bisson
Roco Bortone
Dawn & Robert Bubar, Jr.
Mr. & Mrs. Joseph Buote
Annalese Calo
Donna Cambio
Jeffrey Caruso
Patricia Chisholm
Taylor & Ava Dyman
Mary Fanning
Mr. & Mrs. Paul S. Fortin
Michael & Cheryl Friedenberg
Yekaterina Georgiyevskaya
Liz Graves
Mr. & Mrs. Cory Guglietti
Mr. & Mrs. Normand A. Guerin
Mr. & Mrs. Robert E. Johnson
Barbara Krasnott
Mr. & Mrs. Tom Kroon
Cathie Kun
Katherine Labnon & Matt LaFleur
Audra LaPlante
Mr. & Mrs. Dennis R. LaRoche
Lucille Labnon
Mr. & Mrs. Scott Labnon
Elaine LaFlamme
Mr. & Mrs. Richard LaFleur
April Maclure
Tea & Olivia Merola
Lori & Mike Morin
Mr. & Mrs. Joseph Nadeau
Nancy Newkirk
Mr. & Mrs. Brian Peloquin
Dawn Petersen
Roger & Colette Pincince
Marni & Shawn Piper
Dr. Steven Peeiser & Staff
Kenneth Proulx
Megan Ranney
Mr. & Mrs. Leo A. Renaud
Ed & Holly Rene’
Barbara Renault
Mr. & Mrs. Frank Roy

Mr. & Mrs. Craig Rydin
Bethany Saracina
Elizabeth Theiler
Lisa Thompson
Richard & Doreen Tremaine
Mr. & Mrs. Casey L. Trottier
Mr. & Mrs. Albert Wehbe
Judy, Ed, Eamon, Adam, 
Joseph Wynne
Dr. Harnick, Cathie, Nancy, 
Tami
IDG Enterprise Family
All employees at IDG Enter-
prise
Leo A. Savoie P. T. A.
Lincoln Pediatric Associates, 
Inc.
Lisa King/Youth Specialist-Ber-
lin High School/JAG Class
The Jones Family
Berlin Special Education & 
Title 1 Departments-Dr. Laurie 
Brodeur, Lisa Picard, Angela 
Duquette, Nancy Aube, Leah 
Bouchard, Mark Bourchard, 
Faye Nolan, Dr. Peter Rogers, 
Jane Provencher

Ben Haight
Roxanne M. Beal
Mr. & Mrs. Stephen Monica
The Pecchia Family

Thomas Harrington
Mr. & Mrs. Thomas E. Walsh

Oda Hogan
Jeanne McVay & Ed Bielecki

Steven Horovitz
Billie & Charles Fischer 

Charles A. Humpston
Nancy J. Williams

Norman Jakeman
Collette Berthiaume

Ray James
Mr. & Mrs. Thomas J.Liguori, Jr.

Dorothy Goldsmith Jansma
Irma Malley Gross

Amy Johannessen
Leif & Linda Johannessen
Patricia Lang

Harry Johnson
Mr. & Mrs. Joseph Connolly

Helen Johnson
Lorraine F. Doherty

Thomas Kennedy
Janet E. Kennedy
Patricia Montgomery

Michael Kroian
Shnorick B. Markarian

Andy Lang
Elizabeth Lang

Eudine Laurens
Mr. & Mrs. Richard Santos

Justin Laverdiere
Barry & Sheryl Licker

Catherine M. Vacca

Julia Ledoux
Fredda & Stuart Yarlas

Barbara Lemme
Ella Leone

John A. Linstrom Jr. 
Richard B. Linstrom

David John Lisa
MaryAnn Lisa

Lisa Lombardi
Patrick M. Casey

Scott Evan London
Joyce London

Janice M. Lorenz
Jennifer Smith

Sarah McClarnon
Emilie M. B. Anderson
Jean & Henry DeGraide
Mr. & Mrs. Stephen Maguire
Mr. & Mrs. John D. Phillips

John & Irene McGann
Mr. & Mrs. Joseph Petrucci

Sean McNeile
Chris & Joe Bruzzi
Lagace Family
Mr. & Mrs. Mark McNeile

Madeline Magnone
Jean Miozza

William (Billy) Martin
Ronald & Catherine LaRocca
Steven & Linda Martin

Emma Marzilli
Audrey & Bob Shapiro

Katherine Marzilli
Barbara R. Ardolino
Breakfast Club-Linda A. Wer-
emay
John & Linda Casey
Sue Catallozzi & Daughters
Mr. & Mrs. David DeSousa
Sara L. Dwyer
Mr. & Mrs. Robert Edwards
Nancy McAdams
Colleen, David & Ashley 
Keane
Phyllis Marzilli
Mr. & Mrs.John Munko
Mr. & Mrs. Dennis Rego
Pamela J. Reo
Nancy & Marty Urban

Roy E. (Jake the Plumber) 
Martel
James P. Martel, Sr.

Emily Mazzeo-Maier
Mr. & Mrs. H. R. Gregory

Lydia Medeiros
Nancy & Walk Quick

Sheila Miller
Marilyn Libman



2009 Fantasy Ball Guests

David Hopkins and Ali Markarian presenting 

an award to Dr. Cindy Schwartz, Director, 
Pediatric Hematology-Oncology Hasbro 
Children’s Hospital

David Stenhouse, Duke Ducharme, 
Dave Winsor, Jack Cleg

Denise Tomaselli, Ann Randall, Marie Kojian, 
Sandy Cioe

2010 Board of Directors:  Dan Belhumeur, Barbara Ducharme, Dr. Cindy 
Schwartz, Bob Caron, Mary McGinn, Deb Daniel, Fran DiFiore. Front on 
right side is Fred Barbosa, Dr Doug Harrison and Dianne Hager-Carlucci.  
Back is Paul Lefebvre and John Tkach

Bob Caron introduces Dan Belhumeur, former
Tomorrow Fund patient and newsest board
member.

2009 Fantasy Ball...Set Sail for Tomorrow

2009 Fantasy Ball Committee

Clinic Staff

Mr. and Mrs. Thomas Lynch, Barbara and Duke Ducharme, 
Dr. Cindy Schwartz and Howard Panken, Dr. Sylvia Forman 
and Dr. Edwin FormanGuests perusing silent auction items.

WWW.TOMORROWFUND.ORG

Happenings
2009 Annual Golf Tournament at Warwick  
Country Club 

2010 Annual Meeting

Lisa Abbenante, Co-Auction Chair, Kathy Connolly, 
Development Director, Diane Holl, Co-Auction Chair, 
Barbara Ducharme, Executive Director, Robert and  
Kim Markarian, Co-Chairpersons , Ali Markarian and 
David Hopkins, Honorary Chairs, Peter and Joyce Parisi, 
Co-Chairpersons

Joe Ducharme

David Ducharme

Golfers check-in at registration



home. I continued to work, though depleted most of my sick and vacation time because I
needed to take off so many days.

Family, friends, neighbors...everyone came forth to lend a hand. And in the midst of all the
chaos at the hospital there was a presence - a
constant guiding light, if you will. It was The
Tomorrow Fund staff. What struck me was that
Donna, our Parent Consultant had a son who
had survived leukemia after a very long haul.
That was such a comfort because she knew 
exactly what we were going through. She helped
us sort through our emotions and identify our
needs, because when your heart is breaking, it’s
hard to think clearly. In a word, she was fantastic.

We were offered daily stipends to cover meals, gas and incidentals from The
Tomorrow Fund. Because my husband is self-employed and had to stop his
contracting work, we needed a little extra help financially. The Tomorrow Fund

paid our mortgage twice. They also taught us how to respond to our friends who wanted to help. These wonderful folks took
us by the hand and led the way. And they still do!

Tucker is doing wonderfully. He achieved remission on September 22, 2009 and will continue to receive weekly 
chemotherapy at the Clinic until he is two years cancer free (fall of 2011). Doctors remain very hopeful that he will make a 
complete recovery.

Believe it or not, he looks forward to going to his chemo treatments, as do we! It’s an experience that’s hard to describe.
We are welcomed like old friends, given anything we need to make our stay more comfortable. We are entertained and
informed and above all...cared for.

We tell people that our journey has been filled with many silver linings and the staff in the Clinic and The Tomorrow Fund
are our “tour guides” on this journey. So while it’s nothing we would wish on anyone, in a way we feel lucky to be a part of it.
These are people we will never forget and we hope to be aligned with this organization forever in an attempt to give back
all they have given to us.

Every year people all over the world resolve to do something in the
New Year...for the Marcotte family it started with a plunge in the
Atlantic Ocean, joining over 1,000 Rhode Islanders at the January
1st Narragansett Pier Plunge. Soon after that day, it became Mike
Marcotte’s New Year’s resolution to raise money and awareness for
The Tomorrow Fund by taking the plunge every Sunday after that first
day, naming it the “Jump for Tomorrow.”

The Marcottes’ connection with The Tomorrow Fund goes back to
2004, when daughter Madeline, then four, was diagnosed with Acute
Lymphoblastic Leukemia (ALL). Since that time, the Marcottes’ have
been avid supporters, volunteers, and Tomorrow Fund friends.

“We have a coffee can on our kitchen table that reads “Daddy’s
Jump Can.” Each week, after Mike’s jump, we add a few dollars,”
explains MaryBeth Marcotte. “Hopefully any amount we raise will
help.”

Mike’s passion to give back to The Tomorrow Fund for all the support
they provided during his families time of need has encouraged others
to give.

The Marcottes’ look at Mike’s Sunday jumps as a reminder of how lucky
they are to be on the beach as a family, no matter what time of year.

Jumping for a Personal Cause

Family Matters continued...Tucker continued
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Ronald C. Nadeau
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Leopold & Jeannette Thibault

Peter S. O’Neill
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Back row- Miss Sayles, Casey Michalowski, Mrs. Habershaw, Ms Hopkins, and Mrs. Van Rossum
More front row- Max Derderian, Briana Castro, Caterina Girardi, Alexa Tribelli 
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Kids 
for 
Kids

Six year old 
Sabrina Randall 
was helping trim 
the Christmas tree 
when the idea 
came to her to sell 
candy canes and 
donate the money 
to sick children.  
She began selling 
the candy canes at 
home, but soon expanded 
her market collecting $176.00.

Sabrina was very excited to  
visit The Tomorrow Fund and 
present her check to Barbara 
Ducharme, Executive Director 
and declare that her candy 
cane sale will be an annual 
tradition.

A check presentation 
from St. Luke’s School 
in Barrington.   The 
Panarello family 
asked the school to 
include The Tomorrow 
Fund as one of their 
dress down days, 
given the fact that 
their son Nick, was 
once a patient in The 
Tomorrow Fund Clinic 
and is a St. Luke’s 
graduate.  His brother 
Will currently attends 
the school. 
Pictured at right:  Kathy Connolly, 
Development Director, with Will Panarello, 
and mom Melanie Panarello.

Girl Scouts promise to 
“help others at all times.”  
Providence Brownie Troop 88 
decided to help our friends in 
The Tomorrow Fund Clinic by 
making colorful fleece pillows.  
Why pillows? Grace Carey, 
a proud member of Troop 
88 and 2 ½  years from her 
medulloblastoma diagnosis, 
appreciated the pillow-like 
Ugly Dolls she would add to 
her collection after each of 
her inpatient stays and MRIs. 
Grace thought the pillows, 
like the Ugly Dolls, could be slept on, or hugged, or punched, or, even, thrown across 
the room, depending on how the recipient happened to feel. The Brownies felt great 
helping others and hope to brightened a few days for our patients in the process.

Each year, schools and youth groups throughout the community make a difference in the lives of 
children with cancer by coordinating fundraising projects like bake sales, car washes, selling Tomorrow 
Fund Awareness cards and green bracelets.  Younger kids help too by collecting pennies or donating 
band-aids and stickers.  We salute all their efforts and praise them for having such big hearts!

The girls in Troop 88:  Grace, Sophie, Lydia, Jayda, Kimberly, Emily C., Emily F., Tabatha, 
Mahogany, Maddie, Indira, Marta

Immaculate Conception Catholic Regional School was proud
to host the 1st Annual Dance-A-Thon for The Tomorrow Fund
on Wednesday, February 3, 2010. Since that week was Catho-
lic Schools Week in Rhode Island, the goal was for the students
to serve their community in some way which was meaningful
to them. Because of the history of The Tomorrow Fund helping
children with cancer, this cause was most important to our
students, as many of them have known someone affected by
this disease.

“The children had to learn 2 dances during their Phys. Ed.
Class in order to be able to compete in the Dance-A-Thon;
The Cupid Shuffle and Cotton-Eye Joe. The 4th grade class
was the first to perform, and enjoyed showing off their skills to
the middle school. Then, we had each class, 6 – 8, “strut their
stuff” in front of the rest of the assembly, while they cheered
each other on. This was by far, one of the most exciting
events we have had at our new school! The students have all
expressed their desire to hold a Disco-Ball for the next fund-
raiser, which we will plan on having in the Spring!”

Submitted by Mrs. Marie Habershaw, RN Nurse at Immaculate Conception Catholic Regional School



Family Matters

On August 10, 2009 our pediatrician referred us to Hasbro when our 9
year old son, Tucker, developed an infection from a scraped knee. That
summer he had been showing subtle signs of fatigue, paleness and
appetite loss, but all of it was so slight that we didn’t think anything was
truly wrong. He had never been sick in his life aside from an occasional
cold.

After examination and several tests, we were called into a small room to
meet with the a pediatric hematologist/oncologist who told us that our
son had Acute Lymphoblastic Leukemia - a mouthful of words that hit us

like a runaway train. The news
rocked us to the core, shook our
faith and left us feeling alone 
and terrified.

He was promptly admitted to the 5th floor in Hasbro where
he remained for 37 days to undergo the Induction Phase of
chemotherapy in hopes that he would achieve remission.
How we survived those long weeks I’ll never know. It was surreal, like
we were going through the motions and looking in from the outside.
My husband and I had no choice but to divide and conquer. We
took turns at Tucker’s bedside and caring for our younger son at 

“One day in January, 2009, our daycare called me at work to let me know
that our then 5-year old daughter, Alayna, was running a fever. The

low-grade fever continued over the next several days. That
Friday, we brought her to our family doctor who thought

that maybe she had a virus and instructed us to get a urine sample
from her. The following day, unable to get the sample, I brought her back
in. I just knew something was very wrong. Again, we were told maybe she
had roseola but if no rash appeared by the next day, we were to bring her for

bloodwork.

The next morning she still just had the fever so
my husband brought her to our local hospital for
bloodwork. He was only home for minutes before our
family doctor was on the phone....Alayna’s labwork
showed leukemia and we were to go to our local ER.
Once we arrived at our local ER, Alayna was 
immediately transferred to Hasbro Children’s Hospital.
A soon as we met Dr. Doug Harrison in the Hasbro ER, 
I knew Alayna was in the right place.

We were admitted and Dr. Harrison confirmed that Alayna had Acute Lymphoblastic
Leukemia. She remained in-patient for the first month for intensive chemotherapy, bone marrow biopsies and
numerous spinal taps. It was on the second day of this hospitalization that we were introduced to the wonderful
people at The Tomorrow Fund. They have supported us in numerous ways and for that we will forever be thankful.
We are currently one year into Alayna’s two-year chemotherapy protocol and she is doing well. She is not as strong
or as fast as her classmates and she misses a lot of school, but she is ALIVE and that is the most important thing.

Alayna submitted by Alyna’s mother, Jennifer

Tucker submitted by Tucker’s mother, Patricia

Continued on next page
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